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Dear Oregon Legislators, 

 

I am a small business owner living in Portland, Oregon, and want to convey my 

opposition to this bill. Our state has a homelessness crisis and is allowing fentanyl to 

take over our streets. Criminals have more rights than residents. 

 

It’s past time that we put a halt to the decline of our beautiful state. Liberals have 

ruined our livability by enabling drug use and crimes on the streets. This is what 

happens when Marxists takeover our government. 


